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Introduction: 
I wish you all a happy and healthy New Year. With vaccination making slow 
progress through the community, I know that some members have already 
received their first injection, hopefully things will gradually get better. 
However, we must keep safe and be careful but hopefully we can now start to 
look forward to better times later in 2021. At the start of 2021 we have arrived 
at the 25th issue of this newsletter, I never imagined we would hit this 
milestone and thank you to all of the contributors who have made it possible. 
In this issue we have some Christmas Island covers from Roy and some news 
from a recent virtual meeting of the committee including the start-up of zoom 
meetings to increase our communication with the members. 
 
As always, I am looking for newsletter contributions from all members, if you 
have something to share or would like any help sending in a picture(s) of some 
of your interesting stamps or covers please let me know as I would be glad to 
help. Here is a recent maximum card from the DDR which I added to my 
collection. 

 



 
Christmas island Covers: Roy 
 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 
  



Committee Proposals. 
It was agreed that we should do all we can to encourage the membership to 
stay in contact with each other through these difficult times so Bev will be 
sending out emails shortly making contact with all members to make sure that 
all of our contact details for each member are current and up to date. 
 
The club has collected no subscriptions this year and it was decided to have a 
subs holiday and start again in the Autumn of 2021 when hopefully a more 
“normal” season can start 
 
Many societies and club are now using video conferencing to continue the 
activities of their clubs. The committee is planning to hold a regular “zoom” 
meeting and this will include a short speaker presentation, no more than 12 
slides or pictures and an opportunity for us all to share news and just to have a 
sociable time. The first meeting is planned for the 3rd of February at 19:00 pm 
and will be no more than 40 minutes long with more details to follow. 
 
Any member can do a presentation, no more than 12 pages and I will help with 
any of the presentation of material by “slides” in the meeting. If you are 
interested in doing a presentation then please contact me and I will help in the 
process. 
 
One idea for a future zoom meeting is a “one page” evening where all 
members put a single sheet/item into the meeting for us all to enjoy and 
participate. So please start thinking of that single item, I will coordinate getting 
the pictures organised to make it easier for all to join in. 
 
Final Notes: 
Please keep safe and well everyone. A big thank you to Roy for his contribution 
this time around and if anyone wants to show some of their collection then 
please get in touch, as I would be pleased to help you include it in a future 
newsletter. Best wishes to all and to everyone, good health, and a happy New 
Year. 
Any mistakes and errors are all down to me, so as before, my genuine 
apologies for every one of them! If anyone is receiving the newsletter in error 
or no longer wishes to receive it please let me know and I will remove you 
from the circulation list. 
 
Until next time. 
Les Ashton-Smith 



P.S. 
An intriguing addition to my collection of Chepstow POW mail. This cover was 
sent on supplied POW stationary from a German prisoner to Bremen, 
Germany.  The return camp address is the Mardy camp, near Abergavenny but 
the letter has a Bulwark postmark, which is an area of Chepstow, any ideas? 

 


